
 

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

St. Lucy’s Primary, LCSC and Nursery 

Enrolment Week for new P1 Pupils beginning in August 2020 

WB 13
th

 January – 17
th

 January 2020 

 

      

We look forward to 

welcoming you to our school! 

Children who reach the 

age of 5 between 1st 

March 2020 and 28th 

February 2021 should 

be registered for 

school during the week 

13th-17th Jan 2020 to 

begin Primary 1 in 

August 2020. 

Parents/carers wishing to enrol 

their child in should bring  

*Child’s Full Birth Certificate 

*Proof of Address (Council Tax 

bill) 

*Child’s Baptismal Certificate 

(if applicable) 

to the enrolment meeting. 

Enrolment Meetings in St.Lucy’s 

will be on- 

 

Monday 13th Jan- 1pm-4pm 

Tues 14th Jan-11.30am 

12.30pm 

Wed 15th Jan- 11.30am- 

12.30pm 

Thurs 16th Jan- 9.15am- 

12.00pm 

Fri 17th Jan- 9.15am-12.00pm 

 

Please note: 

Parents/Carers planning to 

make a placing request to 

St.Lucy’s Primary, must 

enrol in their CATCHMENT 

school where a Placing 

Request form will be 

completed. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


